
Lynda Shykora

Subject: FW: Information regarding DVP 800-13 PL20180000025

LATE AGENDA: Submission re DVP 800-29 (Huhn)

From*";

Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 12:32 PM
To: Candice Benner <cbenner@csrd.bc.ca>

cc-^s^^^^ ...^•M'w^uMse^
Subject: Information regarding DVP 800-1'S PL20180000025

^ ^
Hello Candice,

My husband and I received in the mail today, a notice of application for an 'After the Fact' Development Variance

Permit submitted by a neighbour our ours (6729 Magna Bay Drive). I understand we are able to see the permit

application and relevant background documents, however our fulltime residence is in the Lower Mainland and we will

not be near Salmon Arm to view them. I wonder if you could provide us with any further information?

Our concern is less about the size of the Oversized buildings that have already been built, but rather what they are being

used for. There is a creek bordering that property that is used as a water supply to a number of residences including our

own and if industrial activity is planning to take place, how will any waste produced be handled? Our own property is
downstream from the new buildings and contamination to that creek would be devastating to us.

Your help is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,


